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March 2, 2020

This message is to assure you that the Chenango County Health Department has plans in place to
help limit the spread of the Novel (new) Corenavirus aka COVID-19.

As the Coronavirus spreads to other countries, it is important that we here in the United States and
in Chenango County prepare. Preparation is an important step to limiting spread now that there is a
confirmed case in New York City. The Chenango County Heaith Department is conducting daily
disease surveillance and is actively working with our healthcare partners to identify and respond to
disease threats in our community.

To reduce the spread of illness, practice basic hygiene:

¢ stay home if you are sick,
e cover your mouth when you cough,
e wash your hands regularly.

For more information, please visit the following webpages:

https:/ 'www.cdec.zov/ coronavirus,/2019-ncov/index. html
https://www.health.ny.zov/diseases/communicable/coronavirus;

or contact the Chenango County Health Department at 607-337-1660.
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